BLUE LAKE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

799 Banyan Trail | Boca Raton, Florida 33431 |Phone- 561-322-2420 | Fax- 561-322-2450

HOME OF THE GATORS!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Blue Lake Elementary Afterschool Pre-Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will be available on Wednesday,
April 17, 2024, beginning at 7:00 PM. Please note that submitting an enrollment contract online will not guarantee a spot in the
2024-2025 afterschool program. Acceptance will be based on availability, the order the online contract is received, and if the

child(ren) is registered to attend school at Blue Lake Elementary.

The enrollment/lottery process will be determined by when, and if, families fill out and submit a completed contract

through Eleyo. You can access Eleyo by visiting https://palmbeachcountyschools.reg.eleyo.com/. Please ensure that you select

the 2024-2025 school year! Families will be contacted via email, based on pre-registration order through Eleyo, that their

child(ren) will have a spot(s) in our aftercare, and will then need to pay a registration fee per child. (Once contacted regarding

your FY25 spot, you will have 48 hours to respond and pay or the spot will be released to the next person on our waiting list.)

Enrollment in Blue Lake’s aftercare during the 2023-2024 school year DOES NOT guarantee a spot for the 2024-2025

school year. Once available spaces are filled, students will be placed on a waiting list.

We plan to inform all families, who receive a spot(s), or end up on our waiting list, before May 1st, 2024. We will
continue to enroll students after that date should available spaces become available based on additional staff being hired. At
this time, based on the current staff available to return in August 2024, we will have approximately 100-120 spots available
(K-5). Last year, we had requests for over 350 spots in our aftercare, so if you end up on the waiting list, it is highly
recommended that you coordinate a plan with a vendor off campus should you need afterschool services for the 2024-2025
school year. Blue Lake will continue to lease to external vendors who offer enrichment classes on our campus after school.

(Schedule TBD).

Students will be pulled from the waiting list as space opens based on grade level and the completion date of the
pre-registration contract. This will be completed over the summer and into the next school year. It is our policy to continuously

hire in order to limit or eliminate the waiting list.

Sincerely,
Corena Vlahakis

SACC Afterschool Director


https://palmbeachcountyschools.reg.eleyo.com/

